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MODULAR OFFICE SYSTEM AND FURNITURE FOR ILOILO-MOLO AND ILOILO-CENTRAL BRANCHES  
(RE-ADVERTISEMENT) 

ANNEX “A” 
 
 
PROJECT: MODULAR OFFICE SYSTEM AND FURNITURE FOR ILOILO-

MOLO AND ILOILO-CENTRAL BRANCHES 
 
QUERIES/CLARIFICATIONS RAISED DURING THE PRE-BID CONFERENCE: 
 

 Query/Clarifications TWG/BAC Reply 

1 Are swatches still required for 
submission?  

Yes, swatches and samples are still 
required to be submitted during the bid 
opening. As part of the evaluation 
criteria, it is important for us to assess 
the quality, color, and texture of the 
materials being proposed. Therefore, 
all bidders must include the necessary 
swatches and samples with their 
submissions to ensure compliance with 
the bid requirements. 
 
For complete reference, please refer to 
Section VII. Technical Specifications of 
the Bidding Documents. Please be 
reminded to provide all applicable 
cross-references/supporting 
documents as proof of compliance of 
your bid.  

2 How many sets of technical 
documents do we have to prepare?  

The bidder should submit three (3) sets 
of all documents (eligibility, technical 
and financial documents). 

3 Are required forms available? The bidding documents contains all the 
needed/ necessary forms relevant to 
the project.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


